
 

 

March 14, 2020 – Update 7:30 p.m. 

Good Evening ALH Staff, Students, and Families, 

Once again, we’d like to thank you for your ongoing patience and understanding 
throughout the rapidly evolving COVID-19 situation. Albany Leadership still DOES NOT 
have any confirmed cases of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). However, out of an 
abundance of caution, Albany Leadership will be closed for students through March 27th, 
with an anticipated return to classes March 30th. During this time, there will be no classes 
or school activities, and the building will be closed to students and visitors. In addition, the 
building will also be closed to ALL STAFF on Monday, March 16th, and Tuesday, March 
17th. ALH staff will report for Professional Development on WEDNESDAY, MARCH 
18th, at 8:00 a.m., and will finalize plans and resources for the continuation of educational 
programming, meals, and access to technology for distance learning. ALH will follow up 
with detailed information for students and families Wednesday, March 18th, and we will 
continue to provide you with regular updates throughout the duration of the school closure. 
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